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From: Brian Millman [bmillman@advgeoenv.com]

Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2011 3:46 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: Rino Pacific Oakland Truck Stop 1107 5- ACEHS Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000234
Mr. Wickham,

| am writing to update you on the status of the ozone sparging remediation systems at 1107 5th
Street, Oakland, CA (Case No. RO0000234). On 19 January 2011, Advanced
GeoEnvironmental performed an annual (thorough) maintenance inspection of the ozone units
and subsequently turned them off. We have determined that replacement of various small
parts and a certain amount of effort is required to restore the units to an effective and efficient
operating level. | anticipate the repairs will be performed during the first quarter 2011. | will
inform you when the systems are once again operational.

Please let me know if you have any questions or require further information.

Thanks,

Brian W. Millman

California Professional Geologist #8574

Advanced GeoEnvironmental, Inc.

Stockton « Santa Rosa * Monterey « Brea » Spokane ¢ Reno
1-800-511-9300

1-209-467-1118 (fax)

1-209-482-8556 (mobhile)

bmillman@advgeoenv.com

www.advgeoenv.com
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